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Emerald News 
 

In English we have continued being creative and have used our character and 
setting plans to draw story maps of our own plots. We have spent lots of times 
thinking about and orally rehearsing using story telling language ready to write next 
week.  

In Maths we have continued our learning around 
measures, learning to find equivalent measures with 
different units and 
solving multistep 
problems using length. 
We have ended the 
week exploring mass, 
reading scales to find 
weight in kilograms 
and grams.  

 

In DT we have been working on our lever pictures and we have all the pieces ready 
to construct them next week.  

In Jigsaw we have been learning about the physical changes to both the inside and 
outside of boys and girls bodies. The children have all been really mature and 
sensible during our discussions and learning activities. 

With not long left in Year 3 the children have been reflecting on their year and 
thinking ahead to the exciting move to Year 4. The children are looking forward to 
their transition sessions next week where they will spend time in their new 
classrooms with their new teachers and teaching assistant.  

 

I hope you have all seen that we will be sharing our project outcomes with you on 
Monday 18th July at 2.45pm – hopefully we’ll see lots of you there. 

 

Enjoy the sunny weekend. 

Mrs Grainger  


